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A1 in Northumberland 
National Infrastructure Planning  
The Planning Inspectorate 
Temple Quay House 
Bristol 
BS1 6PN 

Your ref: TR010059 
Our ref:  
Enquiries to: Mrs Katherine Robbie 
Email: katherine.robbie@northumberland.gov.uk 

 
Date: 12 February 2021 

 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Application by Highways England for an Order Granting Development Consent for the A1 
in Northumberland – Morpeth to Ellingham 
 
Deadline 3 –12 February 2021 
 
Please find attached table of comments in response to documents submitted at Deadline 2.  
 
In our response to the Deadline 2 submission, we confirmed that the revised Construction Traffic 
Management Plan and Rights of Way and Access Plan were to be reviewed and responded at 
Deadline 3.  
 
Following from our comments on the original Construction Traffic Management Plan issued to the 
Applicant before Christmas and some of the ExA's questions in relation to Streetworks articles 
within the draft DCO (DCO.1.40 and 1.44) a meeting with the Applicant has been arranged for 
w/c 15th February where matters will be discussed. As such, we will not be commented upon the 
revised Construction Traffic Management Plan for Deadline 3 as originally anticipated. 
 
The Rights of Way and Access Plan has been reviewed and we have no comments to make at 
this time.  Comments have been incorporated that were submitted at previous deadlines and 
further discussions with the applicant are taking place in the forthcoming week.  
 
Discussions with the applicant are continuing to progress the Statement of Common Ground.  
 
I trust this is all the information you require from the authority at the present time.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

Katherine Robbie 
Senior Planning Officer  




